
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NEVADA JOINT UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT

NEVADA COUNTY, CALIFORNIA

The Nevada Joint Union High School District will hold a public hearing on
Sufficiency of Standards-Aligned Textbooks or Instructional Materials pursuant to

California Education Code (E.C.), Section 60119.

HEARING DATE: September 14, 2022

TIME: 6:00PM

LOCATION: 140 Park Ave., Grass Valley, CA Room 5
(Silver Springs High School)

For additional information, please contact:
Jamie Danieli

Executive Administrative Assistant
jdanieli@njuhsd.com

530-273-3351 ext. 3211

POSTED:  August 30, 2022
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